China’s feedback about 18th item in EVS-11-26 
Water tests for power inlet are no longer required in GTR draft.
In the 4TH EVS meeting, it was agreed that power inlet is one part of the vehicle and vehicle level waterproof requirement is already enough. So, the waterproof requirements for power inlet were deleted in GTR draft. 






